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Year 5 News 
4th April 2025 

Contact details of the Year 5 team 

 Congratulations to our Shining Stars from last week for 
demonstrating our school values. 

 
5B – Evie-Leigh and Millie. S 

 
5W – Louis and Annie 
 

English – The children have completed and published their Shark Caller recounts – they look outstanding. The students 
demonstrated exceptional creativity and attention to detail in their writing, effectively capturing the essence of the story. Their 
narratives showcased both strong descriptive skills and a deep understanding of the themes, making the final pieces highly 
engaging and well-rounded. 

Maths – The students successfully completed the statistics unit, mastering the art of graph interpretation. They not only 
showed a solid understanding of different graph types but also demonstrated impressive analytical skills when interpreting 
data.  
 
Wider Curriculum – In Science, we completed an in-depth study of the properties of materials, engaging in exciting and hands-
on experiments. These experiments allowed them to explore how various materials respond to different conditions. On 
Thursday, we participated in a 'No Pen' day, where we spent the day planning and building bridges using various materials as 
part of our Design and Technology unit. It was a hands-on experience that encouraged creativity and teamwork! 

The children will be enjoying a well-deserved break after a 

term of hard work and dedication. Their relentless effort 

has truly paid off, and their progress has been remarkable. 

We’ve witnessed countless "lightbulb" moments 

throughout the term, where concepts clicked and 

understanding deepened. It has been a joy to see their 

growth, and we’re all eagerly looking forward to embarking 

on our final term together! 

 

PE Kit – A reminder that after Easter our PE day will be on 
a Friday. Please ensure your child wears their full PE kit 
every Friday.  
 
 
 

5B – Emma Johnston 
ejohnston@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

5W – Anishka Callaghan 
acallaghan@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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